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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Haiti.
We note Haiti's engagement with the UN mechanisms and reporting to the treaty bodies on the implementation of several ratified international conventions. 
We note the concerns expressed about the security situation in the country and the chilling effect of continued impunity for assaults, threats or intimidation, in particular directed at human rights defenders, journalists and justice officials.

Although numerous training programs on human rights, non-discrimination and gender awareness were held, they were not necessarily accompanied by appropriate strategic or institutional activities. Along this lines, we encourage the authorities to put into practice policies that will curb the existing stereotypes and systematically combat hate crimes, violence, xenophobia and discrimination.

We also call upon Haiti to adopt the national action plan on human rights for 2019–2021, which has been pending since 2019, and to support the establishment of a stand-alone office of the OHCHR in Haiti to safeguard continued collaboration with State authorities on human rights issues. 
Montenegro recommends to Haiti:
1) To finalize the ratification of the Convention against Discrimination in Education;

2) To legally prohibit all forms of coercive practices against adults and children with disabilities.
We wish Haiti a successful UPR cycle.
Thank you.

